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Amidst the challenges posed by the COVID-19 pandemic, the SC/ST/OBC Cell of St. 

John's College remained committed to its mission of fostering inclusivity and 

supporting students from marginalized communities. Despite the suspension of 

classes and on-campus activities due to the pandemic, the committee continued 

providing assistance and guidance to SC/ST/OBC students remotely. Additionally, we 

facilitated access to online resources and support networks to ensure that every 

student felt connected and supported during these unprecedented times. We are 

pleased to note that despite the disruptions caused by the pandemic, no complaints 

were received from students throughout the academic year.  
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